Announcement no 4/2020 of the
Community Plant Variety Office.
Publication of the S2 gazette

The Office hereby informs you that the information related to closing dates
and submission requirements for plant material will, as from 15/10/2020, be
updated daily on the CPVO website. Such data may be found under “Technical
examinations/Submission of plant material-S2 gazette” and will be published
annually (15/02) in a .pdf format
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